
WALSALL & DISTRICT TABLE TENNIS LEAGUE GDPR COMPLIANCE 

  

 

 The W&DTTL will be reviewing this requirement throughout the 2022-2023 season 

respectively. However, if any persons have any concerns with regard to their details 

being published in the handbook (if applicable) within this season, please advise asap. 

 An official document will be issued to all relevant persons requesting their permission 

accordingly.  

 

 

   

 

         

 

 

  

   

  


